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VISVA-BHARATI

Invitation to visit Swimming Pool

To
All Principals & Heads of Departments
Visva-Bharati

We are pleased to announce that the Swimming Pool has
become functional for the academic session 2025-26, starting
from 14th May 2025.

As per the kind advice of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor to
create awareness about this ‘University facility, the
Swimming Pool Management Committee is pleased to invite
you to visit the Swimming Pool premises on 4th June 2025 at
5:30 PM.

Your gracious presence will be highly appreciated.
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